
Cibola forest plan meeting in Magdalena 

 The Cibola National Forest has released the Draft Land Management Plan and Draft Environmental Impact 

Statement on Friday, Aug. 9, which starts the official 90-day public comment period. The 90-day comment 

period will end on November 7 at midnight. 

An open house meeting to discuss the Draft Plan and draft of the Environmental Impact Statement will be held 

Tuesday, Sept. 17 at Magdalena Schools’ Fine Arts Center, from 5-7 p.m. 

Maps and other planning materials will be available for review and Forest Service personnel will be present to 

answer questions. 

All documents are on the Cibola National Forest plan revision website at 

http://www.fs.usda.gov/goto/CibolaForestPlanRevision. 

Information on how to comment and how to make an effective comment are also available on the Cibola plan 

revision website. 

Magdalena Schools’ Fine Arts Center is located at 201 Duggins Drive in Magdalena. 

If you have questions or special accommodation needs, please contact Sarah Browne, Forest Planner, at 

sarah.browne@usda.gov or 505-346-3812. 
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